
NOTICE OF EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING OF SOUTH WALES SOCIETY OF 
CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS 
 
Notice is hereby given that an Extraordinary General Meeting of South Wales Society of 
Chartered Accountants will be held virtually at 5pm on 18th November 2024 to convene for 
the following business purposes: 
 

1. To approve the amended constitution of the Society 
 

 

To attend the meeting virtually please use the following link Join the meeting now 

 
 
Please notify kathryn.nash@icaew.com to confirm your intention to attend. 
 
If you wish to vote by proxy please do so by email to kathryn.nash@icaew.com using the 
attached template or similar wording 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDg4MTBlYjctNGY0OC00Mjc0LTllMzQtYjlkYmMzYmMyYTkz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2230a7efd6-7f05-437d-bc19-e7c6df3892f1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f4fa7f01-8a13-4d54-8326-697ef8d0bdc4%22%7d
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